
     

 

Expression of Interest for appointment to Mealy  
Mountains National Park Reserve Co-Management Board 

 
The Nunatsiavut Government has completed its negotiations with Parks Canada in 
relation to the proposed Mealy Mountains National Park Reserve, and is seeking 
expressions of interest from individuals who would like to be considered for 
appointment to the Cooperative Management Board.   
 
Please submit your resume by May 19, 2017 to:  

Isabella Pain  
Deputy Minister, Nunatsiavut Secretariat 
P.O. Box 70  
Nain, NL   A0P 1L0 

 
If you have questions please call Isabella at 709-922-2942 or email 
isabella.pain@nunatsiavut.com 
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